
301 BARBER AVENUE, WORCESTER, MA 01606 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

September 1, 2022 

RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is making its customers aware that on or around 
October 1, 2022, NBCU will cease programming on the Olympic Channel on channel 316, 333 
or 892 on the channel lineup serving your community. 

Spectrum is also making its customers aware that on or around October 3, 2022, TV 1000 
Russian Kino guide will be updated to reflect accurate programming schedules on channels 
1621 and 2670 on the channel lineup serving your community. 

This letter will also serve as notice that on or around October 3, 2022, Spectrum will launch 
Caracol Television in HD on channel 856 or 884 on the channel lineup serving your community. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

Sincerely yours, 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

http://www.spectrum.com/channels

